
SFST expresses sorrow over passing of
Dr Robin Chan Yau-hing

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, today (April 20) expressed deep sorrow over the passing of Dr Robin Chan
Yau-hing.

     Mr Hui said, "Dr Chan played a pivotal role in business sector over the
years, with great achievements in the insurance industry. He was committed to
the nurturing of young talents for the insurance industry, making profound
contributions to the development of the insurance industry in Hong Kong. He
was also a philanthropist who was dedicated to serving society and leading
his conglomerate to participate in various charitable affairs, and spared no
effort in making meritorious contributions to the community. I would like to
extend my heartfelt condolences to his family."
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